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The Republican Party of Guam issues the following statement from Chairman Shawn Gumataotao 
on the State of the Congressional Speech delivered on July 1, 2024 by Guam Delegate to the US 
House of Representatives James C. Moylan: 
 
“Guam Delegate Moylan offered a glimpse of the important work he has done on Capitol Hill over 
a very short period of time.  
 
The most important of the work in the last 18 months-the appropriations he secured under the 
National Defense Authorization Act last fiscal year and most recently for Fiscal Year 2025. The 
amounts and scopes of work of just these two legislative acts are a testament to Jim and his 
Congressional Staff’s concerted effort to prioritize the American war fighter in Guam and the 
Indo-Pacific Region and importantly to ensure the defense of our American community during 
these uncertain times.  
 
These acts and the many others he outlined last night at the Guam Congress Building have more 
than resurrected the work of the Office of the Guam Delegate. The words and acts strengthen the 
argument that we need to keep James C. Moylan in the US Congress to continue to do more for 
the people of Guam and the Western Pacific.” 
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